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P/23/036/COU

Dear planning committee,

 I wish to express my opposition to the application number P/23/036/COU for
change of use of Holgates Green .

 I have no objection to the obviously well researched food truck Lillys and
applaud their entrepreneurial ambitions, however the site proposed is a
community space, for community fund raising and celebrations, not for one
businesses profit. 
Why is the food truck already trading on the site, when this planning
permission has already been refused once?

The  part of the green used by the truck provides shade for the frequent
school parties that visit, it also provides shelter from the winds. The fact that
the generator is in a separate vehicle which takes up more space on the green
is also an issue. Driving any vehicles onto the green presents a risk to the public and while
this is indeed done on the occasions where the green is used for community events it is not a
daily occurrence. Putting traffic cones on the bus parking area is also an issue, is that actually
allowed?

Holgates green was bought by the council for the community to use and so I
am a little surprised that a single member of said community would have the
right to apply for a change of use.

Kind regards 
Leigh Kendrick
Chy Kelyn
Holy Vale
St Marys
Isles of Scilly
TR21 0NT
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